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FEBRUARY 5TH, 2025

FOURTH ONLINE MEETING

UPDATES & UPCOMING EVENT

On February 5th, STELLA project partners from Italy, Cyprus, Greece, Malta, and
Portugal held an online meeting to assess project progress and streamline
administrative procedures and internal communication. They reviewed advancements
in best practices, toolkit development, and stakeholder interviews. Additionally, they
discussed updates on the dissemination plan and website improvements. The
partners committed to adhering to guidelines, maintaining archives of document
versions, and sustaining a steady pace to achieve project objectives.

The training course will be held in Malta from March 9 to March 15, 2025, with
each partner sending four youth workers to take part. The course aims to
implement and test the tools developed by the partners, which integrate sports
with environmental sustainability. This hands-on training will provide participants
with practical experience in applying these tools, fostering collaboration, and
enhancing their effectiveness in real-world scenarios.
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